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Goal #1 | Establish a high-performing District culture with Quality Teaching and Learning 

Curriculum | 
​Some of our curriculum and consumable orders were a little delayed because of the transition in 
personnel, but all orders have been delivered. 

​The staff has been very understanding and patient with me during the transition. I’m very grateful. 
Assessment | 

​We’ve been finishing up our first round of benchmark testing with NWEA Map Growth. A big 
thank you to our tech department for getting the assessment product (NWEA) to communicate 
with Clever (our student rostering system) and the company who bought out NWEA (HMH). It 
was a mess. And a big shoutout to the teachers for their patience and flexibility. They were ready 
to assess the kids, but the product was unavailable due to rostering issues between the programs. 

​We’ll be using this data to drive some of our PLC (Professional Learning Community) 
conversations focused around instruction and student achievement 

Goal #2 | All students have access to grade level classes and high school students are enrolled in 
college or academic/CTE aligned course sequences. At-risk students will be identified by certificated 
staff using various assessments to provide academic support at each site. 

​English Learners​
​ELD team has been working hard to conduct all of the initial ELPAC tests for those students 
who were identified as potential English Learners (ELs) by their home language survey 
responses. This has to be done within 30 days of their first day of school. 

​MES–15 students 
​WIS–2 students 
​WHS–1 student 

​The ELD team is also building ELD groups to start providing those services to our English 
Learners now that we’ve completed testing. 

​We’ve been building systems to stay on top of the reclassification process which requires 
30-day, 60-day and 2 year followups with those students.
First DELAC/ELAC training meeting was held on August 27th

​State and Federal 
​Nora and Michelle have been working on our Aeries and CALPADS systems, consistently 
running files to ensure Initial ELPAC testing, prepare for the Oct. 1st Census Day, and the 
Fall 1 reporting. 


